
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

I am really looking forward to judging the scarecrows tomorrow morning. We have been 
really busy in school creating our own scarecrows and I would like to say a huge well done 
to all the children and staff who took the time to get very creative!  I am also looking 
forward to going to All Saints Church and Earlsdon Library to look at the children's art 
that was created for Miss Thomas' art competition.  I hope you get a chance over the 
weekend to see all the scarecrows and visit the church or the library to see all the 
children’s beautiful pieces of art too.  
 

Let's Celebrate Allesley Festival@50 Look out for scarecrows around the village from TOMORROW! Get your scarecrow 
trail for just £2 from Allesley Post Office who also have badges to buy for £1! Don't forget to call in to the Church 
to have a look at your children's work on display and drop in to the Art Exhibition - maybe bring a teddy to go 
down the zipwire from the tower too. Nature makers and the Artshed are running children's events over the weekend 
- see our magazine and Facebook page for details. Doctor Bike will be at the Scout Hut on Saturday morning to give 
your bike a check up for free ready for next weekend's ride!   
 
Our school choir will be performing on the top field at 2.15pm on the day of the fete (Next Saturday). Mrs Edwards 
will meet the children in Mrs Moran’s classroom as close to 2pm as possible. Children are to dress in clothing from a 
decade of their choice to tie in with songs through each decade of our schools 60 years (70’s, 80’s, 90’s, 00’s, 10’s 
20’s)   
 
Summer fete games tokens on sale today our PTA is selling summer fete games tokens at pick up today on the Key 
Stage 2 playground. You can use the tokens on loads of games and activities at the fete next Saturday 12th 
July. Tickets cost 50p each or 12 for £5.   
You can spend your tokens on games and activities including: bottle stall, tombola, hook a duck, tin can alley, pick a 
lolly, archery, name the teddy, shoot a hoop, pre-loved uniform and Clare the clairvoyant 
 
PTA Non Uniform Day (dress in a decade) next Friday 11th July for bottle donations for the summer fete - please 
donate non-alcoholic /alcoholic bottles, soft drinks, ketchup, shampoo etc.  Thank you in advance - if they are glass 
or alcohol please bring them directly to the school office  
 
Summer Fete Saturday 12th July - Volunteers needed - could you help run stalls or help away - if you could spare 30m 
minutes or longer of your time please email allesleyprimarypta@gmail.com 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 

L Hoey  

Headteacher 
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Attendance  

Week beginning  23rd – 
27th June 2025 

Highest Miss Fossey Year 1 
class 99.33% Attendance. 

   Whole school 95.03% 

Our school percentage is 
above the National average 

Poppy’s thought of the 
week… 

 

Year 1 The Huge Bag of Worries by Virginia Ironside recommended by Clara                                    

Year 2  Spot books by Eric Hill recommended by Mila 

Year 3 Monsters of the deep by Giuseppe Danna recommended by Charlie                                                    

Year 4 The Twits by Roald Dahl recommended by Cole                                         

Year 5 Varjak Paw by S F Said recommended by Lucrine              

Year 6 Cool by Michael Morpurgo recommended by Amelie  

 
 

Monday - Laser Tag  - KS2 - Mr Barker 
Tuesday - Girl's Football - KS2– Mr Knight   
Wednesday - Tennis - KS2 - Mr Barker  
Thursday- Boy's Football - KS2 - Mr Knight 
Thursday - Football KS1- KS1 - Mr Barker   
Friday - Dodgeball  - KS1 - Mr Barker  (No session on the last day) 
 
All clubs started Monday 2nd June and will run right up until the 
Summer holiday. 

Aaliyah F Year 6   Rameen A Rec  

Bryan L Year 2      Ada H Year 1  

Penelope L Year 3    Max S Year 4  

Hikairo H Nursery    Carter W Year 5  

Maisie H Year 1  



Year 1 had 
a lovely time 
designing, 
making and 
evaluating 
bunting 
inspired by 
our Circus 
theme.  

This week in Reception 
we have continued our 
learning about pirates. 
This week's focus has 
been around following 
routes and maps. The 
children have enjoyed 
tea staining and making 
their own treasure 
maps. 

The Nursery children really enjoyed their 
Sports day and were truly wonderful.  

Last week, Year 6 had a lovely time 
at Cadbury's world learning about the 
Maya. They seem to have had a great 
time on transition at their new 
secondary schools, which is fantastic 
news!  

Celebrating our week  

Year 3 have been working 
on their shading skills to 
add different tones to a 
picture.   

In Year 5 we have been revisiting 
simple, compound and complex 
sentences in English this week and 
punctuating them correctly.  

This week in Year 4 the children have been using 
glue batik in their Art lessons to create a      
rainforest animal pattern on fabric. This work 
was inspired by William Morris and his love for 
nature in his work.   

This week in Year 2 the children have enjoyed writing their 
non chronological reports about animals.  


